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BY COURIER 
 
September 20, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2016-0276 - Application for approval to purchase Orillia Power Distribution 
Corporation - Notice of Motion to Review (August 14, 2017) 

 
It has been more than five weeks since Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) filed a Notice 
of Motion on August 14th to request the Board to review and vary P.O. No. 6 issued in this 
proceeding on July 27th.  The City of Orillia filed a similar Notice of Motion on August 16th. 
  
Hydro One has not received a response from the Board and understands from the City’s counsel 
that he has likewise not received a response. 
  
This matter is of considerable concern to Hydro One because of the pending purchase-and-sale 
transaction and the harm resulting from the delay of the transaction.  Hydro One therefore 
respectfully asks the Board to respond as quickly as possible. 
  
  
Yours very truly, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MICHAEL ENGELBERG 
 
Michael Engelberg 
 
cc:   Mr. Mark Rodger, Borden Ladner Gervais LLP  

Mr. Grant Hipgrave, Interim President & CEO, Orillia Power Distribution Corporation  
Mr. Patrick J. Hurley, Interim President & CEO, Orillia Power Corporation  
Ms. Gayle C. Jackson, Chief Administrative Officer, City of Orillia  
Intervenors 


